
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Parker Jordan Metro District 
Small Business Grant Program 

 
 

Do you run a small business or non-profit organization 
serving the Parker Jordan Metropolitan District (PJMD) 
or surrounding area? 

The Small Business Grant Program was created to support and 
enrich the quality and vitality of the small business community in 
and around the District. 

 
 

The PJMD Board has allocated $5,000 to the Small 
Business Grant Program and is looking for applicants. 
Funds may be awarded in whole or in part to one or more applicants after 
review and at the discretion of the PJMD Board. All applications must be 
submitted by email to Josh Miller, PJMD District Manager at Josh.Miller@- 
CLAConnect.com no later than 5p.m. MDT on September 30, 2022. 

 
PJMD will consider requests from*: 
• 501(c)(3) or 501(c)(13) classified non-profit organizations 
• For-profit organizations 
• Organizations having 100 or fewer employees 

*All applicants must be licensed and registered to conduct business in the State of Colorado 
and in good standing with the Colorado Secretary of State. 

 
 
 

All applications must be submitted by email to Josh Miller, PJMD District Manager at 
Josh.Miller@CLAConnect.com no later than 5p.m. MDT on September 30, 2022. 
For any additional information regarding the program please visit the District’s website 
at www.PJMD.org or contact the management team at 719-284-7226. 
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